
Hello Mr. Tester, 

Thank you for agreeing to provide prices to the International Price Program by email. 

Please submit your export and import prices for July, 2021 by updating the attached 
spreadsheet and emailing it back.  

Thank you for your valued participation in the Import and Export Price Survey.  Please contact 
me if you should have any questions.

Sincerely, 

Jill Craven 
Industry Analyst 
International Price Program (IPP) 
Bureau of Labor Statistics 
P: (202) 691-7099     
F: (202) 691-7109 
craven_j@mailgate.bls.gov 

For the latest news on Import and Export Price Index trends or other Bureau of Labor Statistics 
data, please visit: http://www.bls.gov/mxp/ .
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